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From: Lisa Ridley 
Sent: 15 November 2021 16:50
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local plan - Thelwall Heys

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to oppose the inclusion in the plan for development on Thelwall Heys. This would lead 
to a loss of high grade agricultural land & the wildlife, some of it rare birds, that inhabits it. It would 
significantly & irreversibly change the character of the area including the outlook from the canal 
path. Our rapidly shrinking green spaces must be valued. They provide essential peace & quiet for 
people, a home for wildlife & mitigation of the effects of climate breakdown especially increased 
risk of heavy rainfall & flooding. It would also lead to increased traffic locally, the roads are already 
stretched to capacity during peak times 
 
Yours sincerely  
Elsie & Lisa Ridley  




